


































































































Information Item 15.3 

Leave of Absence Request - Ben Simpson 

Mr. Simpson has requested a leave of absence for medical reasons under Board Policy 

3.22. Board Policy 3.22 provides for employees who are unable to return to work after 

exhausting their paid leave and/or FMLA benefits to request additional unpaid medical 

leave in increments of up to three months. 

Mr. Simpson's paid medical leave was exhausted on May 5, 2021. The administration is 

recommending a third 30-day leave of absence through August 3, 2021 or when SURS 

disability is approved, whichever occurs first. 
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